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Spotlight on Room 16

Mrs. Skinner’s Weekly Newsletter for September 21st, 2018

Current Events

This week in language arts we’ve been working with short o, the –og, -op, and –ot word families, discussing the essential question What do friends do together?, reading the stories Friends All Around, and Friends are Fun, and practicing retelling the stories we read by including beginning, middle, and end and including evidence from the text.  In writing, our focus has been on using correct capitalization, punctuation, and spelling all high-frequency words and short vowel phonetic words correctly.  Check out the work in your child’s folder today to see how they are doing with these skills.  In math, the boys and girls are preparing to take the Unit 1 assessment on addition next week.  We have been reviewing how to compose a number sentence for any given number less than 10, identify an addition sentence and the sum, correctly add two addends (4+2=_), and draw a picture to prove an answer.  In science, the children used a string phone to prove that sound waves travel.  They discovered that their voice vibrated the air inside the cup, which then transferred to the bottom of the cup.  The bottom of the cup passed the sound waves to the string, and so on to the other cup.  What fun they had!
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This year conferences will be held Oct. 15-19th.  We will be using the on-line program “Sign-up Genius” for scheduling.  You will receive an orange letter in the Wednesday envelope and an email on Monday, Oct. 1st that will assist you in scheduling a day/time that works well for you. *Be on the lookout!

I look forward to meeting with you!
Your Help is Needed


We are still in need of volunteers for Monday morning Word Clubs and Friday from 11:15-11:45 for Math Contracts.  If you can help please let us know.  Also, PLEASE check your child’s Wednesday envelope carefully each week.  I am finding lots of Word Club lists and other small papers left inside.  Thank you!
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Wed., Sept. 26th – 

          First Grade “Science Day”
Rubio’s & Yogurt Island Family Dinner Night
Mon., Oct. 1st - 
*Look for email to sign-up for Conferences

Oct. 8-12th – Book Fair

Mon., Oct. 15 – Thurs., Oct. 19th -
 Parent Conference Week (modified days)
